


I strongly oppose the erection of an energy-from-waste incinerator being built at Eastern Creek. 
It is being built to close to populated areas when there are much more ideal situated areas that 
are not so fare but remote. 
All the assurances in the world can be given but it’s the one-time things that don’t go to plan that 
cause the most harm. 


